
    

 

 

 

 
 

3rd March 2023 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
On Tuesday 14th March 2023, Oak class (p.m. session) will be attending a Bee Netball Festival at Malvern St. 
James. The format of the day will consist of coaching in the morning by specialist netball teachers, followed 
by a tournament and prize giving ceremony at the end of the day.  
 
We will leave school at 9.05 a.m. and travel by coach, and return to school at 4.20 p.m. This will be a 
fantastic opportunity for the children to develop their throwing, catching, footwork and shooting skills and 
will be led by specialist coaches. 
 
Children will need to come to school wearing their winter PE kit (jogging bottoms and a jumper) and 
trainers. They will need a water bottle, healthy snacks and a packed lunch. Malvern St James has asked that 
no nuts are to be taken. 
 
If you have already ordered a hot meal with Pershore High School, please make sure you cancel it in good 
time to avoid being charged. Packed lunches will be provided for children on free school meals. 
 
This activity is free as it is covered by the PE and Sport Grant. 
 
Please fill in and return the consent slip as soon as you can, thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs J Pemberton 
 
Class Teacher 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Bee Netball Festival 
 
CHILD’S NAME ………………………………………………………………..   CLASS: ……………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Bee Netball Festival on Tuesday 14th March 2023 
 
I have signed the off-site visits form for 2022-2023 
 
 
SIGNED …………………………………………………………………………..  DATE: ……………………………………………………………… 

 

 
 

 


